CEIC Minutes 1/21
e Mrs. Authier welcomed staff in attendance at 3:45
e Mrs. Authier asked for any questions/concerns/comments
e Mrs. Harris shared information from an email she sent to Mrs. Authier
regarding district testing
o Shared idea to give teachers a week in January with no new TEKS to
teach in order to complete the middle of the year MAP and DRA
testing. Instead, she suggested reviewing previously taught TEKS in

stations in order to complete testing
o Shared that grade levels have numerous MAP tests in January, then
multiple progress measures the first week of February.
o Shared that it is difficult to teach all of the TEKS needed for progress by
the testing window in February
o Inquired about having aides or paras or subs cover our classes while
teachers test
® Mrs. Authier relayed that she would share Mrs. Harris’
suggestions/comments with Dr. Holt - Assistant Superintendent of
Curriculum and Instruction
® Mrs. Authier shared that we do not have enough aides/paras to cover classes
during testing. Therefore, utilizing stations while students test with the
teacher is an option utilized most of the time
e There were no other questions/comments/concerns. Meeting adjourned at
3:53
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